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I have been a volunteer fosterer for a small dog rescue group whose director is 

constantly inundated with requests to take unwanted and discarded dogs, many of 

which come from unregulated and irresponsible backyard breeders. Due to the 

unsustainable strain on animal rescue entities all across our state, it is time for all 

Oregon breeders to be held 

accountable to high animal care and welfare standards, disease prevention, and 

oversight. 


